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MATCHING CHALLENGE 
 

A RARE OPPORTUNITY 
 

A PERSONAL INVITATION TO YOU  
 

A NEIGHBOR IS CHALLENGING OTHER NEIGHBORS TO DONATE TO SAVEBOTHELL 
 

THIS NEIGHBOR WILL MATCH ALL DONATIONS THROUGH DECEMBER 31 
 

DOLLAR FOR DOLLAR 
UP TO $10,000 

 
PLEASE DONATE NOW 

 
501c3 TAX EXEMPT DONATION 

 
We know you are probably inundated with donation requests this time of year, but no other 

donation is literally to help save your neighborhood and protect your family's serenity locally. 
 

We are making progress on this project and attacking the illegalities from many different 
angles. 

 
PLEASE GIVE TODAY 

MATCHED DOLLAR FOR DOLLAR THROUGH DECEMBER 31! 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

We look forward to serving you in 2023 with success. 
Give today to help us help you keep enjoying our neighborhoods. 

 
Donate online: 

 
https://www.givesendgo.com/G9CYH?sharemsg=display 

 
By check: 

SaveBothell 
P.O. Box 1591 

Bothell, WA  98041 
 

With Appreciation, 
                                                                  Joan and SaveBothell Team 


